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Comments: As longtime residents of Routt County and frequent hikers in the affected area, we strongly disagree

with the USFS plan to develop the Mad Rabbit area for the proposed mountain biking trails. Given the

preponderance of evidence that the proposed trails may be detrimental to wildlife habitat, we continue to request

that the USFS conduct a full EIS before proceeding.


